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FS1


Autumn 1


Class Newsletter


Other adults: Mrs Winstanley, Miss Jones, Mrs Frisby6


Class Teacher: Mrs Critchley











Welcome back after the summer. Everyone in FS1 is looking forward to the year ahead! If you have any questions, please come and ask!





Reading books with your children is a brilliant way to build their enjoyment and love of books. We also learn a lot of nursery rhymes, this is because a good knowledge of rhyme helps children’s phonic skills. Something to do in the car!


Home Learning


All the children look really smart in their school uniform, thank you.









Sending me in clothes, coats and shoes that I can manage myself.


Saying nursery rhymes with me.


You can help me by:
















Our class blog: http://fhcfs1.blogspot.co.uk/ 





Our theme
Back to Basics
This term the children will be finding out about all of our classroom resources, both inside and out. This helps them to get the most learning potential out of their sessions in school.


At Home


Talk to the children about what they’ve been doing. Our planning is on the notice board where your child registers at the start of the session, so you can have some idea about what we’re doing weekly.


Novel Study


Settling in
Our places to stay at school for a full day are now very limited. Please see a member of staff if you think you may want to take advantage of this service. If you already attend please remember that hot school lunches can be ordered on the day in the main office.





This is a whole school approach to reading and writing. FS1 are using the story ‘Goldilocks and the 3 Bears’ to inspire lots of different activities in the classroom. Look at the medium term plan that is on display for more detail.

















Special days are:


Tuesday Toast. All the children have a piece of toast, 10p contribution in the frog on the registration table is voluntary.
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